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05/05/2016

To our stakeholders and the UN Global Compact:

Grace letter for the 2015 Communication on Progress

We write to request an extension of our deadline to submit our Our 2015 Communication on Progress that is due 30" May
2016.

Our commitment to the Principles of the UN Global Compact remains very important to us, and reporting on this as well as
using our Communication on Progress to update on our own sustainability efforts is a priority. At this time, we face
constraints with being able to allocate sufficient time and resources to this important project, and therefore request
additional time to be able to do the COP justice.

We commit to posting our new COP report on the UN global Compact website by 27 August 2016.

Sincerely,

%KEV\
Caroline Carson
Consultant
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